Growing in Faith Together

Governors’ Impact Statement

Summer 2016

Governors discussed the challenges of KS1 and KS2 outcomes as a result of the introduction
of a new curriculum, standards and the KS2 results.

Governors were advised that a pupil premium review had been organised.

Staff training was organised around the new curriculum and assessments, with additional
training on “O” Track.

Autumn 2016

Building issues remaining around the new build have now been resolved in respect of
remedial works to the hall floor. The nursery and foundation unit entrance has been re-sited

for added safety and security.

Pupil premium action plan written as a result of the pupil premium review and will be
monitored.

Mission statement reviewed with staff, pupils and governors.

Spring 2017

Nursery provision discussed and a 30 hour wrap around care introduced, as a result of
parental need.



Governor’s Impact Statement continued...
Autumn 2018

Governors agreed to accept pupils who could access 30 hours funding into the Nursery Unit with
effect from September 2017.

Governors are aware of the current building issues regarding the decking area in the playground and
are awaiting advice from the Architect.

The Mission Statement has been reviewed with Governors and staff from both St Austin’s Primary
and St John Vianney Primary Schools.




